
PUBLIC NOTICE OF A SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

OF THE 

HORTONVILLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute §19.84, notice is hereby given to the Public and news media, that the following 

event will be held: 

  

DATE:   THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2023 

EVENT:  GREENVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL – OPEN HOUSE 

 LOCATION:  GREENVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

    3:30 PM – 5:30 PM 

    ENTRANCE #1 

    N1450 FAWN RIDGE DRIVE   

    GREENVILLE WI 54942 
 

AGENDA 

 
Note: It is possible that a quorum of the full Board of Education for the Hortonville Area School District will 

be in attendance.  No Board of Education business will take place. 


